
 

 

 

 

17 August 2021 

 

Kia ora HCK whānau 

 

COVID19 – Move to Alert Level 4 

The government announced this evening that New Zealand will be moving into Alert Level 4 from 

11.59pm tonight.  Therefore, all kindergartens are closed until Monday 23rd August. 

 

Communicating with you while we are closed 

 

While New Zealand is at Alert Level 4 communication from Hutt City Kindergartens will be done via 

our website, Facebook pages and Storypark.   

 

When we move out of Alert Level 4 we will reopen our kindergartens.  You will be informed of this 

using our usual communication methods.   

 

Keep safe 

As always, we encourage you to keep up good hygiene practices, be kind and stay home. 

 

Noho ora mai 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charmaine Hakaraia and Norma Roberts 

General Managers 

 


